
Copy of email to Registrants:

Dear 2022 NINDS Nonprofit Forum Registrant,

Thank you for your interest and participation in the 2022 Progress through Partnerships 
Nonprofit Forum hosted by NINDS. Please help us evaluate the success of the Forum, held July 
19-20, 2022, by providing your feedback using this evaluation survey. 

Participation in the Forum evaluation is entirely voluntary. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact Andrea Varea andrea.varea@nih.gov. 

Thank you,
2022 NINDS Nonprofit Forum Executive Committee
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